
November 11, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

     Please see the attached flyer regarding HFS Call to Action for Team McAvoy. If you 
have more than one child and would like to send one envelope with your donation, 
please include all the names of your children and the homeroom teacher for each. 

Team McAvoy CASUAL Days.pdf  

Thank you so much for your prayers and support! 

We are FAMILY! 

Mrs. Theresa Purcell, Principal 

Holy Family Catholic School 
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